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Weekly Virtual Meeting 

Date: Wednesday January 24th, 2024 

Time: 11:00 AM-11:30 AM 

Attendees: Peter A, Tim J, Efie S., Tina E., Andy T., Bill A.  

Absents: Father P. 

Minutes Taker: Efie S.  

 

Agenda 

1.    Tim’s communication with Steve Tibbs 

2.    Adding additional St. PC Board Members to the Capital Campaign 
Committee 

3.    Capital Campaign Committee News. Our News in the February 
bulletin and Newsletter 

4.    Discussion about purchasing database with 81,439 contacts of 
Greeks Orthodox in Arizona 

Target Audience 

Target Industry          : List of Orthodox Christians 
Target Geography     : Arizona 
Total counts               : 81,439 contacts 
Total cost                    : 2,299 USD. 

 

Minutes 

1. Tim J. shared that he had a phone call with Steve Tibbs the day after 

the in-person meeting last week to inform him that the Committee is 

very positive with working all together towards the common goal, the 

building of the new church. Steve Tibbs will be involved in all steps of 

the process. He is invited to the weekly virtual meetings and he will get 

updates on all important matters. Steve Tibbs would like to send us 
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some recommendations, which we will review and we will schedule an 

online meeting in the upcoming weeks. Tim J. highlighted that we have 

the support of his Eminence and Steve Tibbs will help us with the 

process.  

2. Peter A. said that we need more members of the PC to attend our 

meetings. At the moment Bill A. is the only person of the PC who 

regularly attends the meetings. Peter A. said that Steve Stratigouleas 

would be a great choice because he is the PC Vice President and 

member of the Building Committee. Everyone were very supportive to 

this idea. Peter A. talked with him in person and Steve Stratigouleas is 

not opposed to the idea of joining the meetings. Tim J. said that Mark 

Cutler could be a great addition to our team.  

3. Efie S. has started working on the February bulletin and she would like 

to share the news of the Capital Campaign Committee. Andy T. 

suggested to write about our communication with His Eminence and 

the fact we have his support. He also suggested to mention Steve 

Tibbs who is going to support us and guide us through the process. 

Efie S. with Peter A. will work on the text and will share it with the 

Capital Campaign Committee by the end of the week for approval.  

4. Bill A. shared that he was thinking of ways to open the sphere of 

influence for future events. He thinks that a database with all the Greek 

Orthodox in Arizona would be a great help in the future, especially for 

fundraiser events.   

 


